
March 11, 1974 
 
Board met at town hal. 

 
Meet called to order by chairman. 
 
Clerks minutes read and accepted. 

 
Mr. Fortier appeared for information in regard to building a home on 247th St. 
 
Clyde Thompson asked for a variance in setback from 150 ft to 120 ft.  This was granted 

and a shed permit was O.K.ed by the board.  Due to narrow lot. 
 
Gene Quinnell was next and was informed he would have to furnish a bond of $12,000 
on his road.  Park land in development was discussed and it was agreed to have his 

surveyor consults on this matter. 
 
A resolution to have Schmitz & Johnson as our attorneys passed at this time. 
 

As the township is billed for fire runs in cases where the insurance Co. pays for run’s 
they should pay the township. 
 
A planning commission consists of  

3 year term Earl Culver Richard Martin 
2 year term Allan Curry Geo. Malecha 
1 year term Mike Malone Lyle Eibling 
 

Ex Officio member Jerry Swedin 
 
Garbage on residential lots and junk in road ditches in front of lots were discussed. 
Registered letters were to be sent by Schmitz & Johnson to offenders. 

 
Voting booths setup. 
 
Meeting adjourned. 

 
Hilman Leine, Clerk 


